
REQUIREMENTS TO COMPETE IN DIFFERENT WDSF COMPEITIONS 

 

Competition Class Age Category Who can enter Requirement #1 Requirement #2  Requirement #3 Requirement #4 Entered By 

WDSF World 
Championships  

Junior, Youth, 
Adult 

2 top couples 
from current CCC 

One partner must 
be Canadian 
citizen. 

Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

Compete in your Official 
Regional Qualifier in same 
age category & style in 
current year 

Competed in CCC in 
same age category & 
style in current year 

Entry can only 
be submitted 
by CDS 
President or VP 

WDSF World Open 
Championships 

Under 21 and 
all Senior 
Categories  

Anyone who 
meets 
Requirements  
#1,2,3, & 4 

One partner must 
be Canadian 
citizen. 

Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

Compete in your Official 
Regional Qualifier in same 
age category & style in 
current year 

Competed in CCC in 
same age category & 
style in current year 

Entry can only 
be submitted 
by CDS 
President or VP 

WDSF World Cup Adult 1 couple from 
current CCC 

One partner must 
be Canadian 
citizen. 

Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

Compete in your Official 
Regional Qualifier in same 
age category & style in 
current year 

Competed in CCC in 
same age category & 
style in current year 

Entry can only 
be submitted 
by CDS 
President or VP 

World Games 
(once every 4 
years)  

Adult 1 couple if invited 
by WDSF from 
current CCC 

Both must be 
Canadian 
citizens. 

Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

Compete in your Official 
Regional Qualifier in same 
age category & style in 
current year 

Compete in CCC in same 
age category & style in 
current year 

Entry can only 
be submitted 
by CDS 
President or VP 

WDSF Grand Slam Adult Top 
Championship 
couples 

 Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

  Athletes 
themselves 

WDSF World Open Adult Top 
Championship  
couples 

 Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

  Athletes 
themselves 

WDSF 
International Open 

Adult Championship 
level  
couples  

 Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

  Athletes 
themselves 

WDSF Open All Ages 
categories 

Championship 
level 
couples 

 Both must have 
current CDS Regional 
membership & WDSF 
ID card 

  Athletes 
themselves 

     Based on current CDS & WDSF Rules 
  
 


